
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 
 

(Prepare) Introductory Email  

SUBJECT: MHS GENESIS and Our MTF 

ALCON: 

As many of you are aware, the Military Health System (MHS) is changing, and changing fast. We too 
will experience the change, as we prepare to welcome MHS GENESIS as our new electronic health 
record (EHR). According to the deployment schedule, our military treatment facility (MTF) will soon 
implement MHS GENESIS, and it’s important that we begin to prepare for what’s ahead. 

We will transition from AHLTA and our other medical and dental records systems to MHS GENESIS, 
the modernized EHR for the Department of Defense (DoD). MHS GENESIS is already deployed at 
several established sites, and lessons learned were used to guide future implementations to include 
ours. In the coming weeks and for the next several months, I intend to communicate with you – and 
communicate as often as possible to keep you aware of progress related to our MHS GENESIS 
deployment. As a valued member of our medical community, you are at the front-line of care for our 
patients and I am committed to helping you be successful during this time.  

This is a milestone for us in the MHS, and we will work together to realize and achieve success in this 
new era of military health care. MHS GENESIS is aligned with legislation from Congress, but also 
offers us a world of possibilities. 


